



The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.
Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.
Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Letter No: 10/2022

6th September 2022

Dear Parent/Carers,

Year 12 Parents' Information Evening Tuesday 13th September, 6.30pm

We would like to invite you to the above meeting to be held at 6.30pm in the **School Hall** in order to inform and update you about Sandringham Sixth Form.

We will cover topics such as:

- How to achieve success at key stage 5
- GCSE to Post-16 transition
- Use of study sessions and independent study time
- Calendar for the year ahead
- Enrichment activities
- ELD days

We hope that this will be a useful event to enable parents and carers to support students as they start their sixth form journey. Students will not need to attend as the same information has been shared with them at school. The meeting should last for no more than 40 minutes.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Mouncey
Director of Sixth Form

Katie Clifford Year 12 Performance Director















